
 
 
We are thrilled to announce we have been given the “green light” by our local officials for our April 10-11 show! 
To meet social distancing recommendations, there will be some modifications. These changes may only be 
temporary, or they may become permanent depending on how the COVID landscape changes in the future. 
This is new territory for us and we are trying our best to make this show a success, but we need your help! 
 
These modifications include: 
 

 
• Every vendor will be REQUIRED to have hand sanitizer visible and available in their booth to shoppers 

at all times. You must have enough hand sanitizer to last the entire weekend.  
 

• We encourage you to wear a mask while closely interacting with shoppers, volunteers, staff, and other 
vendors or while indoors. 
 

• Our headquarters will have a strict one-out, one-in policy. MASKS ARE REQUIRED TO ENTER 
HEADQUARTERS. To help with wait times, all balances due will need to be paid by April 1st. You will 
receive a PayPal invoice from us in March that MUST be paid by the deadline.  
 

• Buildings will have one-way entrances and exits to help with the flow of traffic. There will be signage 
and regular announcements made to help with this.  
 

• We will need your help with clean-up efforts (masks that are thrown on ground, etc.) We anticipate that 
there will be lots of discarded masks- if we must hire extra workers to help with clean-up, this will only 
cause booth rent to increase for our vendors.  
 

• Broadway Food Court WILL be spread out to help alleviate congestion. We are still hammering out 
details of spacing and electricity and are working hard to make it as fair and efficient as possible. We 
will be contacting food vendors individually to let you know how these changes affect you.  

 

 

While we understand that there are varying opinions on both politics and the virus, we are focusing 

our energy on hosting a safe and successful show. Please remember that we are all working together 

for the same goal and ask that you treat everyone you encounter with respect.  

 

Please let me know if you have questions or if I can help with anything! Thank you for your support and 

cooperation as we all look forward to being able to have shows again! 

 

 

Shawna 

Director, Old Sorehead Trade Days 


